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Project Schedule for Completion and Developer Consultations 
 
 
The Township of King is updating its Development Charges By-law and is completing a comprehensive 
Development Charges Background Study. The following outlines some key dates for this process. 
 
 
Last week of October   Publish statutory notice of November 30, 2020 public meeting 
 
November 12 Publish DC Background Study, including new draft bylaw AND 

Publish report to November 16, 2020 Council, which is to be 
referred to the public meeting on November 30, 2020 

 
November 27, 2020  Private consultation session with the development community 

by invitation (date may be updated) Additional session may be 
added if required. 

 
November 30, 2020 Public Meeting of Council (virtual meeting format) to review DC 

Background Study and Report, including presentation from 
Town’s consultants 

 Any member of the public may speak or make written 
submission. 

 
January 11, 2021  Regular meeting of Council to enact updated DC Bylaw and 

rates. Any member of the public may speak or make written 
submission. 

 
 
How to register to speak, or to make written submissions to a meeting of Council noted above: 
 
To comment in writing, please send written comments to the Clerk’s Office at clerks@king.ca  no later 
than 12:00 p.m. (noon) on the day of the meeting. Written comments will be circulated to Members of 
Council prior to the start of the Meeting and will become part of the formal record of the meeting.  
 
Anyone wishing to speak to Council virtually (Audio-telephone in) must register by contacting the Clerks 
Department at 905-833-4068 or email clerks@king.ca no later than 12:00 p.m. (noon) on the day of the 
meeting. When your registration is received, a confirmation message and instructions for participating in 
the virtual meeting will be provided. Please provide your full name, address, contact details when 
contacting the Clerks Department. Please note that all comments will become part of the public record. 
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